
Website maintenance 27 February 2017

The BGS website and hosted sites such as OneGeology will be temporarily
offline for essential maintenance from 12:00 on Monday 27 February. Hopefully
normal services will resume within the hour. Apologies for any inconvenience.

http://www.government-world.com/website-maintenance-27-february-2017/

